
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 12/17/2013 5:03:49 PM 
To: Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: ORA holiday party - request for refund for colleague 

Wow, it's definitive. Wanna work for the Navajo utility? 
Original Message 

From: Michael Campbell 
To: Sidney Bob Dietz 
Sent: Dec 17, 2013 4:51 PM 
Subject: FW: ORA holiday party - request for refund for colleague 

FYI. This will be my last note to Lauren on the matter. 

From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 4:51 PM 
To: Saine, Lauren 
Subject: RE: ORA holiday party - request for refund for colleague 

I'm sorry the party was a disappointment, but the money we collected went into the party. It was organized by 
volunteers from ORA, and we did our best. There is no money for refunds. 

Yours, 

MC 

From: Saine, Lauren 
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 4:35 PM 
To: Campbell, Michael 
Cc: Mee, Charles; Siason, Kimberly R. 
Subject: RE: ORA holiday party - request for refund for colleague 
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Yes, I was told that upon inquiring, although the notice said otherwise. 

My request for a partial refund of the $601 paid for the party is based on the buffet not being there as promised. 

From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 4:29 PM 
To: Saine, Lauren 
Cc: Mee, Charles; Siason, Kimberly R. 
Subject: RE: ORA holiday party - request for refund for colleague 

Hi Lauren. 

The support staff rate of $0 was for ORA support staff. My understanding is that your colleague paid the guest 
rate, which was appropriate, as she was not an ORA staff person. It sounds like the appropriate payments were 
made. 

Best, 

Mike 

From: Saine, Lauren 
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 2:51 PM 
To: Campbell, Michael 
Cc: Mee, Charles; Siason, Kimberly R. 
Subject: ORA holiday party - request for 

Original Message Truncated 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 
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